MADISON SCOTTISH COUNTRY DANCERS

_____________________________________________________________________________________

Minutes of the Annual General Meeting  

May 18, 2003

Memorial Union

____________________________________________________________________________________

1.    Minutes.  The  minutes of the May 18, 2002 Annual General Meeting were approved unanimously. 

2.   Treasurer’s Report. Scott Weiss distributed the Annual Summary Financial Report. Mike Mudrey moved to accept the report, Jean Willett(?) seconded the motion and the motion carried.

3. Election of Executive Committee.  The following slate of officers was presented for the 2003-2004 Madison Scottish Country Dancers Executive Committee and was unanimously elected:

Chris Rohr – Chair


Nancy Holland – Vice Chair


Carol Buelow – Secretary


Scott Weiss – Treasurer


Clelia Niesen – Member-at- Large


Ian Gaylor – Member –at-Large


Norma Briggs – Teacher Representative 


Janice Lacock – Special Events Coordinator (Ex Officio)

      The joint meeting of the old and new Boards will be on May 29 at 6:30 pm at Carol’s house.

4.   Memberships:  Clelia is accepting  membership dues and has forms available: dues are the same as last year, $15 for local and $35 for local and RSCDS combined.  Local membership is free for those age 80 and up.  
5. New Business:  We have submitted an application to RSCDS to become a Branch, to be called the John Muir Wisconsin Branch. We expect the RSCDS dues to be less. We also think that, as a Branch, we will be more easily found from the RSCDS web site, and that prospective teachers will not have to travel to TAC to test for certification.

6. Announcements: We will be dancing at the Memorial Union all summer. The kids’ class will start up again on Sundays, beginning on June 8 at 6:30 pm.  Norma welcomes beginning adult dancers to come dance with the kids, especially to learn the figures. The kids will stay for the first half-hour of regular dancing. 
7.   Adjournment: Mike Briggs moved for adjournment and it  was approved unanimously.
Respectfully Submitted,

Carol Buelow

